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Heller Announces More Than $700,000 for Elko Airport
Jackpot Airport to get nearly $100,000
(Washington, DC) – Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) announced that the U.S. Department of Transportation has awarded the Elko Regional Airport $741,606 to improve the runway safety area and to rehabilitate the runway apron.  Jackpot/ Hayden Field Airport was also awarded $99,000 for safety enhancements and the installation of a perimeter fence.   
“With the vast expanses of Nevada, air travel has become essential to the economic health and growth of Northern Nevada.  Ensuring that these airports have the necessary funds to improve their facilities is critical to the residents of Elko County.  I am pleased these funds have been made available,” said Heller.  

The grant for Elko Regional Airport will provide funds for the rehabilitation of approximately 2,000 square yards of the terminal apron and improve the pavement condition to enhance safety of aircraft operations.  The grant for Jackpot/ Hayden Airport will provide funds for the second phase of installing approximately 10,240 linear feet of the perimeter fencing and two access gates.  The project is required to enhance safety by providing barriers between the airside and landside activities, including wildlife intrusion and unauthorized access onto the airfield.
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